
 
 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees  
From:  Dr. Devin Stephenson, President 
Date: February 21, 2023 
Re: Deletion of Courses 
 
 
Per Board Policy TL 6.00, the College President shall annually certify to the Board that the College has deleted 
courses as required in section 1007.24, Florida Statutes (2022), and as outlined in SBR 6A-10.0331.  
  
Attached for your review is the list of courses not offered in the past five years, the contents of which, unless the 
course includes a reason to be retained, shall be deleted from Banner and the Statewide Course Numbering System 
(SCNS).   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The Board of Trustees approves deletion of courses not taught in five years, as presented. 
 


